

January 31, 2020

Her Worship Mayor Barb Desjardins Township of Esquimalt 1229 Esquimalt Road Esquimalt, BC V9A 3P1

Dear Mayor Desjardins,

On behalf of the Province of BC and the Ministry of Tourism, Arts and Culture, the BC Games Society is pleased to invite your community to bid as a host of one of the following premier events in provincial sport.

Bids are now being accepted for:

2024 BC Winter Games 2026 BC Winter Games 2024 BC Summer Games 2026 BC Summer Games

CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ESQUIMALT

RECEIVED: FFB 03 2020

Mayar/Council

Council Agenda

**COTW** 

I IC

For Information:

CAO

Referred:

For Action

For Report

The enclosed Bid Package will provide your community with details on all aspects related to a successful bid. Submissions will be accepted by the BC Games Society until September 18, 2020. It is anticipated that successful communities will be announced by the Minister in late fall 2020.

Events such as these are vital to any BC community. The BC Games can provide a catalyst for both sport and community development while also exposing the province to all that your city has to offer.

As noted in the Bid Package, there will be two information meetings, however, any questions prior to those meetings can be directed to Alison Noble at <a href="mailto:alisonn@bcgames.org">alisonn@bcgames.org</a> or 250.387.1375.

Thank you for your consideration to host a BC Winter or BC Summer Games in your community. We wish you the very best for a successful bid.

Sincerely,

Jamey Paterson Chair, BC Games Society Alison Noble
President and CEO

Encl.